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EA1213-02 

 
Nov 26, 2021 
 

 
Note to file 

 
Re: Mackenzie Valley Highway Project, GNWT-INF, Review 
Board staff meeting with the Nę K’ǝ Dene Ts’ıl̨ı ̨Forum of the 
Sahtu Renewable Resources Board 
 
 
On Nov 26, 2021 the Review Board staff were invited to provide an update on the EA process 
for the Mackenzie Valley Highway project at the Nę K’ǝ Dene Ts’ıl̨ı ̨Forum Meeting. At this 
meeting Board staff provided an overview of the EA process to date and expected next steps. 
Board staff also provided highlights of recent EAs that may be useful for the forthcoming 
Developer’s Assessment Report. A copy of the Board’s presentation is on the public registry. 
 
If you have any questions, contact Simon Toogood at 867 766-7053, stoogood@reviewboard.ca. 
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